ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH SECTION
Gold Seal Center, 918 E. Divide Ave.

g NORTH DAKOTA Bismarck, ND 58501-1947
@ DEPARTMENT of HEALTH 701.328.5200 (fax)
www.ndhealth.gov

June 24, 2013

Mr. Bryan Parker
4613 Quail Pointe Dr.
Flowery Branch, GA 30542

Re:  North Dakota 2013 IMPEP Follow-up Draft Report
Dear Mr. Parker:
The Department has completed a review of the draft report and has no comments.

I would like to thank the NRC staff that performed the IMPEP as well as staff that have provided
inspection guidance and accompaniments over the past few months. Such actions have proven
extremely valuable in allowing our staff hands-on training to improve our program. The
turnover we experienced over two years ago placed the program in a critical position. Through
your help and our current staff’s dedication, I believe we are well on our way of reestablishing a
program that we can again be proud of. I should also note that Mr. Dale Patrick will be joining
the Division on June 24. Dale will be filling the Manager’s position of Dan Harman who will be
retiring July 19, 2013. Dale brings with him some excellent credentials having worked in the
Radioactive Materials Program previously and having received considerable NRC training.

For the MRB, the Department has video conferencing capability we could use for our MRB on
July 15, 2013. It would be appreciated if NRC would provide us with the necessary information

to link into NRCs system

Sincerely,

Terry L. O'Clair, P.E.
Director
Division of Air Quality

TLO/DEH:saj
XC: Lisa Dimmick, FSME/MSSA/ASPB
Karen Meyer, FSME/MSSA/ASPB
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